MEMORANDUM


	TO:	Cape Elizabeth Planning Board
	FROM:	Conservation Committee
	DATE:	July 14, 2021
	SUBJECT:	Town Trails Resource Protection Permit

At the July 13, 2021 meeting, the Conservation Committee reviewed the application for the Town Trails Resource Protection Permit, which includes boardwalk improvements on the Gull Crest, Cross Hill, Winnick Woods, and Stonegate Town open spaces. 

It should be noted that the Conservation Committee engaged FB Environmental to conduct a town wide greenbelt trail assessment to identify all needed capital improvements on the trails. The committee is now implementing recommended improvements and recommended that Steve Harding and Sebago Technics, Inc. be retained by the Town to obtain all required state permitting. 

In its role as advisor to the Planning Board under Sec. 19-8-3 Resource Protection Regulations, the Conservation Committee reviewed the application for a Resource Protection Permit. The following recommendations were adopted by a vote of 5-0.

That the Town Trails Resource Protection Permit application is complete.

The Conservation Committee recommends that the Resource Protection permit be issued.
